

August 12, 2024

Hello Chief Frank Bergen;

The 30th Annual Hamilton Police Retirees Association Alumni Golf Tournament was held on Monday, June 17th, 2024 at the Century Pines Golf Club. Even though the weather did not cooperate (high humidity & torrential rain) it was a great success.

As a direct result of your willingness to support a good cause, we raised \$14,587.32 for several local charity. Every cent we raise goes to the charity.

On behalf of the Tournament Committee, I thank you for your support and donation and look forward to our continued partnership at the next Annual Tournament.

THANK YOU

Peter Abi-Rashed Golf Tournament Committee Hamilton Police Retirees Association 905-541-1085 Peter.56 @rogers.com